VfGH-21.084/0005-GS/2013



SC a.D. Univ. Prof. Dr. Gerhart Holzinger Präsident des Verfassungsgerichtshofes

Honourable
Mr. Gagik Harutyunyan
President of the Constitutional Court
of the Republic of Armenia
Baghramyan Ave, 10
0019 Yerevan
Armenia

1010 Wien, Freyung 8 Österreich Tel +43 (1) 531 22 1001 Fax+43 (1) 531 22 499 g.holzinger@vfgh.gv.at www.vfgh.at

Vienna, 11 November 2013

Honourable Mr. President,

Back to Vienna, it is my sincere wish to thank you very cordially – also on behalf the entire Austrian delegation – for the warm welcome and the overwhelmingly generous hospitality extended to us by you and your Court on the occasion of our visit to the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Armenia in Yerevan last week.

We enjoyed the programme of our visit in every respect, in particular our most interesting discussions at your Court, the meeting with the President of the Republic of Armenia, our visit to the University of Yerevan, the very impressive sightseeing programme and, not least, the perfect organisation of our stay. Please extend my thanks also to your colleagues and to the members of your staff who made our stay in Yerevan an extremely pleasant one.

I am very much looking forward to welcoming you and a delegation from your Court at the XVI. Congress of the Conference of European Constitutional Courts in Vienna in May 2014.

Moreover, I would like to renew my invitation extended to you and your Court to visit the Austrian Constitutional Court in Vienna after the 2014 Congress. I shall propose possible dates in due time.

Yours sincerely,